From: Michael Reinert

To: Town Council & Mayor; Kelly Churney

Cc: Perry David, Samantha; Berg, Lori; Alexandra.Clark@wsdevelopment.com
Subject: Royal Poinciana Playhouse Redevelopment

Date: Monday, February 14, 2022 1:14:54 PM

*****Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

Dear Mayor Moore and Members of the Town Council,

As a loyal local Palm Beach resident, it has been a thrilling time to be immersed in such a progressive region where the recent
years have undoubtedly shown significant growth and expansion with what it has to offer. I am writing to express my utmost
support to the refurbishment of The Royal Poinciana Playhouse.

I have personally worked closely with Alexandra Patterson Clark from the early days as they embarked on preserving and
rejuvenating the Royal Poinciana Plaza as a Brand Consultant. Executing their goal to enhance the landmarked destination
with top tier galleries, dining, retail stores and cultural experiences, their vision has come to life with respect and
understanding of the community. Refurbishing the historic Playhouse is the final touch to the grounds to complete the
restoration bringing the magical space to life once again. Broadening cultural experiences is only beneficial and is an exciting
advancement to a new chapter ahead.

I am an active leader and prominent figure here in Palm Beach, and being a part of such a proactive generation is an honor, as
we pave the way to Palm Beaches’s future expanding the cultural umbrella.

I strongly encourage the Town Council to approve the plans put forward for the Royal Poinciana Playhouse.
Regards,

Michael Gregson Reinert
843-412-7160
216 Oleander Avenue, Palm Beach 33480
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